
Sundermeyer, Susan 

From: Taylor, Michael

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2009 9:23 AM

To: Sundermeyer, Susan

Subject: FW: rev 4 changes
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Susan: 
  
Please file this e-mail. 
  
Thanks 
  
Mike 
 

From: Paula Haskin [mailto:pkhaskin@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2009 4:18 PM 
To: Taylor, Michael 
Subject: rev 4 changes 
 

 

Mike, thank you again for the forum.  The only thing that I see of issue, as I believe I have stated before, 
is the firm conviction that REC's should come from MISSOURI sources and not from other states. 
   
The reason is twofold: 
1.  Jobs creations and revenue stay within the state economy and the state coffers, especially when 
public money is involved. 
2.  The commitment to find AFFORDABLE renewable answers is greater -- i.e., the utilities and 
industries of Missouri are more likely to find affordable technologies faster when they are mandated by 
law to do so.  If they already have affordable out-of-state answers that they are allowed to use as credit, 
it merely slows down their desire to 'import' that available technology to our state. 
 
I pray that these comments are useful. 
Paula Haskin 


